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Friday 15th May 2020


Dear families,
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well. Our school staff and team are all well and want you all to know that we are missing you all and that we appreciate all the kind support and messages you have been sending us.

It has been a difficult and puzzling week after the announcement made by the government on Sunday evening. Advice and thoughts on this have been continuously changing and developing and I have been in close contact with the head teachers of the other Barrow Schools and the County. Our main priority is the well-being and health of our pupils, their families, our staff and the wider community of Barrow.

I am awaiting further information which is coming through tonight from the County then over the weekend and early next week, myself and the staff will begin risk assessing and discussing what we think could be possible for our school. After a full governing body meeting mid-week I will be in touch with you again with an outline of what we intend to do from the 1st June. We have not rushed into anything because guidance has been changing and we need to make sure that what we do is right for our children and our school, in our unique situation.

Thank you for your on-going support during this difficult time and thank you for your patience. I realise you will have many questions and worries about schools re-opening and I hope to address these after our risk-assessing and on-line governors meeting next week. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember that any decision will be made with the welfare, health and safety of our children and community in mind and after consultation with other local schools, the governors and the County representatives.

Kind regards



Jenny Redhead
Acting head teacher



[image: C:\Users\head\Downloads\Silver_Logo_JPG.jpg][image: HS Logo (school)2][image: Reading Connects logo gif][image: Team Evie][image: C:\Users\head\AppData\Local\Temp\Rar$DIa0.888\Ofsted_Good_GP_Mono.jpg][image: ][image: Eco-Schools_Silver_award_lowres]
image1.jpeg
{» HODDER




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg
COoy
> %
é ARTSMARK Q
s

GoLp

& 9
ZAN\)




image4.jpeg




image5.jpeg
Healthy School




image6.png




image7.jpeg




image8.jpeg
FRK,
Ofsted
Good
Provider

54




image9.png
Inclusion

. Chartermark ,

Bveryone Ln Learning Matters




image10.jpeg
Eco-Schools
Silver Bward





Roose Community Primary School


 


North R


ow


 


Barrow


-


in


-


Furness


 


Cumbria


 


LA13 0HF


 


Telephone: 01229 838841


 


e


-


mail: 


admin@roose.cumbria.sch.uk


 


website: 


www.rooseprimary.co.uk


 


Acting h


ead


 


teacher: Mrs 


Jenny Redhead


 


 


 


 


 


 


Friday 15


th


 


May 2020


 


 


 


Dear families,


 


I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well.


 


Our


 


school staff and team are all well and want 


you all to know that we are missing you all and that we appreciate all the kind support and messages 


you have been sending us.


 


 


It has been a difficult and puzzling week after the announcement made by the govern


ment on Sunday 


evening. Advice and thoughts on this have been continuously changing and developing and I have 


been in close contact with the head teachers of the other Barrow Schools and the County. Our main 
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Barrow.


 


 


I am awaiting further information which is coming through tonight from the County then over the 
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Kind regards


 


 


 


 


Jenny Redhead


 


Acting head teacher
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